
MILL HOUSE EXTENSION (Source: Doug Pattison, Chairman, Priston Parish Council) 

 
There will be a public meeting of Priston Parish Council at 5:30 on Monday 3rd October in the 

Village Hall, to discuss the Council's response to Planning Application 22/03418/FUL - 

extension to Mill House. All welcome. 

 

https://www.bathnes.gov.uk/webforms/planning/details.html?refval=22%2F03418%2FFUL

